
 

 

Gaywood Primary 
 

The Norse kitchen team would 
like to invite you to a menu 

tasting afternoon on: 
  
 

Wednesday 7th March 2018 
2.45pm - 3.45pm 

 
 
 

A selection of dishes from the  
current Spring/Summer menu will 

be available for you to try. 
 

We look forward to seeing you  


